Chandra McCain-Finch

I feel that the sale of raw milk and milk products is a necessity for life in Alaska. Not only from an
agricultural perspective as a farmer with cows and goats with shares, but from a food security point
of view. Our state needs to have faith in its farmers and support us in supporting ourselves in
providing safe, clean, raw foods to our communities.



